
 

 

 

May 15, 2017  

TO THE ADMINISTRATOR ADDRESSED 

Subject: 2017-2018 Initial Compliance Reviews (ICRs) 

The 2017-2018 Initial Compliance Reviews (ICRs) based on 2016-2017 data for NCLB programs 
will not be conducted as a result of transition to implementation of the Every Student Succeeds Act 
(ESSA). The ICR desktop monitoring process will be revised to implement the new statutory 
requirements under ESSA during the summer of 2018.   

 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact Didi Garcia in the Department of Standards and 
Support Services at (512) 463-9147 or didi.garcia@tea.texas.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Monica Martinez 
Associate Commissioner 
Standards and Programs 
 
MM/dg 

mailto:didi.garcia@tea.texas.gov

